
REMINDER: Please return Consent Forms to The HIVE by Monday 6th November! 
 

 

Students in Year 7, 8, 9 have the opportunity for a free dental check up / preventative care at 

school through NSW Health. 

Throughout Week 1 and 2 of Term 4, students will receive a Parent Information / Consent 

Package.  

Please return the completed package ASAP to The HIVE should you wish for your child to 

participate.  
 

 

If your child has not received their Parent information / Consent Package, please contact The 

HIVE 02 4578 1177 ext 219.  
 

 

Regards, 

Mrs Pedersen  

Head Teacher HIVE 

 

 


